
Outreach to Mexico 2016 

 

Information Sheet 
 

Mission Statement: 

We plan to serve and minister to a specific Mexican community, an orphanage called La Casa de la Esperanza. 

Through bible school, service projects, and fellowship, we hope to convey the message of the gospel of Jesus to 

those we meet.  To those that know the Lord, we hope to encourage and foster spiritual growth. We desire to grow 

in humility, cultural sensitivity, compassion, group unity and in our walk with God.  

 

Where:  Tijuana, Mexico – La Casa de la Esperanza 

 

Leaders:   Mark Stowell, Cathy Lindsay, John Wilson 

 

When:  Nov 17 – 24 (exact dates TBD)    

 

How much:    ~$950 per person.  To be raised by team fund raisers, personal fund raising letters and/or personal 

funds. 

 

Commitment: 

 1. Four Mandatory Meetings: (Sept 12, Oct 2, Oct 24, and Nov 7):  

  Committed to learning: 

   A. Basic Language skills 

   B. Cultural Sensitivity 

   C. Personal Spiritual Growth 

   D. Group unity 

   E.  Planning Construction projects 

   F.  VBS lessons 

   G.  Translation Work 

   H. Spanish music 

  

 2.  Raising required funds and meeting appropriate deadlines. 

   A.  Getting a passport    



  

 3.  The trip itself: 

   A. Give with a heart of service 

   B.  Love with the compassion of Christ 

   C.  See through the eyes of another culture 

   D.  Become part of a team and give up your rights 

  

 4.  Debriefing Sessions upon return (TBD) 

 

Questions? Email:  John Wilson 

 

Applications due: 

 
Application available online at:  

Application – This is my first trip with HFFBC 

Application – I have been on a missions trip with HFFBC before.  

*Submit completed applications by email to: John Wilson 

mailto:jwilson@andover.edu
http://www.hffbc.org/hp_wordpress/wp-content/uploads/2016/07/Short_term_missions_form.pdf
http://www.hffbc.org/hp_wordpress/wp-content/uploads/2016/07/REPEAT_short_term_missions_form.pdf
mailto:jwilson@andover.edu

